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Unknown Suspect(s) Wanted for Burglary  
Up to $5,000 Reward Offered  

 
 

January 25, 2018 
 

San Diego County Crime Stoppers and investigators from the North Coastal Sheriff’s 
Station are asking for the public's help to identify and locate an unknown suspect or 
suspects wanted in connection with a residential burglary that happened in Encinitas.   
 
On August 4, 2017 between 2:00 p.m. and 5:00 p.m., an unknown suspect or suspects 
gained entry into a residence located in the 600 block of Rancho Santa Fe Road in 
Encinitas by removing a screen from an open window. The suspect(s) stole jewelry, 
name brand handbags and sunglasses, and clothing including Indian saris.  The 
estimated total loss is more than $150,000.   
 
The reward in this case has been increased to up to $5,000 to anyone that provides 
information that leads to a felony arrest.  
 
 

*** Pictures of some of the stolen items can be seen on page 2 of this release. *** 
 

 
If you have information about this crime, call the North Coastal Sheriff’s Station at  
(760) 966-3500 or the Crime Stoppers anonymous tip line at (888) 580-8477.  Crime 
Stoppers is offering up to a $1,000 reward to anyone with information that leads to 
an arrest in this case. The family is offering an additional $4,000 reward.  Anonymous 
email and mobile app messages can be sent in via www.sdcrimestoppers.org. 
 

• Media inquiries about the case can be directed to Detective Michael Leggio at 
(760) 966-3500 or michael.leggio@sdsheriff.org. 
 

• Media inquiries about Crime Stoppers can be directed to Deputy Adriana 
Uribe at (619) 531-1547 or adriana.uribe@sdsheriff.org.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.sdcrimestoppers.org/
mailto:michael.leggio@sdsheriff.org
mailto:adriana.uribe@sdsheriff.org


San Diego County Crime Stoppers Media Release 
January 25, 2018 

Page 2 
 

                                            Stolen Bracelets                                                         Stolen Ring 

            
 
 
                                Stolen Necklace                                                                Stolen Necklace 

     
                                  
                 Stolen Bracelets 

           
                                                                                                        ### 


	January 25, 2018
	San Diego County Crime Stoppers and investigators from the North Coastal Sheriff’s Station are asking for the public's help to identify and locate an unknown suspect or suspects wanted in connection with a residential burglary that happened in Encinit...
	On August 4, 2017 between 2:00 p.m. and 5:00 p.m., an unknown suspect or suspects gained entry into a residence located in the 600 block of Rancho Santa Fe Road in Encinitas by removing a screen from an open window. The suspect(s) stole jewelry, name ...
	The reward in this case has been increased to up to $5,000 to anyone that provides information that leads to a felony arrest.

